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Date: November 29, 2024 

Dear Parents,  
 
This week has been notably eventful for our school community, as both teachers and students 
engaged in winter assessments alongside a variety of activities and events. It was a delight to see 
our students effectively applying their skills while transitioning seamlessly between curricular and co-
curricular pursuits. 
 

On Thursday, November 28th, our community joyfully celebrated Eid Al Etihad, marking the 53rd UAE 
National Day, with a range of activities that highlighted our students' respect for the nation and 
appreciation for UAE heritage and Emirati culture. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to our dedicated 
Emirati and Arabic team for organizing this vibrant event, and to all our wonderful parents for their 
enthusiastic participation. Your involvement is invaluable, and we encourage you to continue this 
support for our upcoming events. 
 

We are extremely delighted to announce that our student, Hafsa Muhammad Khalid, has been 
presented the esteemed Outstanding Cambridge Learner Award, for being the Top in United Arab 
Emirates, Information Technology. 
 

We appreciate the attendance of our parents at the informative Parenting Webinar conducted today 
by our Governor, Ms. Amna Al Mutawa. 
 

Please  be  informed  that  the  school will be closed in observance of Eid Al Etihad on 
December 2nd and 3rd, with classes resuming on Wednesday, December 4th. All winter 
assessments will proceed as scheduled. 
 
Activities Next Week 

 
 
We wish you and your families a joyful Eid Al Etihad! May you enjoy this extended weekend 
celebrating our national heritage in this beautiful weather. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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